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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
23 October 2017
Local leadership the key to Point Grey – Lorne Redevelopment
Last Friday, the Great Ocean Road Coast Committee chaired the last of three meetings of the Point Grey - Lorne Redevelopment, Project Steering Group.

Chairman of the Committee for Lorne Ian Stewart said there was a significant commitment by the group to ensuring a creative response to the design and redevelopment of Point Grey.

“We want Point Grey to be a reason people stop and stay in Lorne.  These Project Steering Group meetings were a great opportunity for us to unite, discuss, and ensure we’re going to deliver a project with great design elements that the people of Lorne can be proud of.”   
The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee thanks the members of the steering group for their enthusiasm, expertise, and local leadership in advocating for a great result for the Lorne community. Members were:

· Ian Stewart, Chairman Committee for Lorne, 

· Cr Clive Goldsworthy, Lorne Ward Councillor, Surf Coast Shire

· John Wilson, President, Friends of Queens Park

· Chris Tutungi, President, Lorne Business and Tourism Association 

· Graeme Norton, Commodore Lorne Aquatic and Angling Club.

Great Ocean Road Coast Committee Chair Ken Northwood also thanked Liz Price from Great Ocean Road Regional Tourism, Ransce Salan of Surf Coast Shire, and Greg Leece from the Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning who have helped inform the project.    

“There is a great deal of excitement around the spectacular Point Grey and what we can do there, which complements other projects on the Great Ocean Road by encouraging people to stop, spend and stay longer,” said Mr Northwood.  “We will now commence detailed design for the project, capturing all required creative elements.”
“The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee and the local community, through the Lorne Angling and Aquatic Club, have already committed one third of the total funding ($2.3M),” said Mr Northwood.  “We are seeking a further $4.6 million through various State and Federal funding channels.” 

The Point Grey – Lorne Redevelopment Business Case:

· projects 30 FTE construction jobs and 14 FTE hospitality jobs.
· identifies significant local employment multiplier effects in the supply and servicing sectors

· follows strong support by the Lorne community following a master planning process and completed business case. 

The Point Grey – Lorne Redevelopment aims to be ready for construction in 2018, ahead of celebrations around the centenary of work commencing on the Great Ocean Road in 2019.  
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